Dear Sir Roberst,

I was most interested to read
your paper on Irish Influence on Higher Education
in Canada.

I o not know if you realized in
sending it to me that I was in that line of
tradition myself, as I was one of Edward Dowden's
students at Trinity College Dublin.

Looking forward to seeing you
on PFriday,

Yours sincerely,

Sir Robert Falconer, K.Y.M.O.,
81 Glengowan #Hoad,
TORONTO, ONT.




